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Dear Mayor and Council,

The Burnaby Children’s Community Table would like to appear as a delegation at the 
Council meeting on November 4, 2019.

The subject of our delegation will be to update Council on the activities of the Burnaby 
Children’s Community Table. We will be making a request that Council proclaim 
November 20th as National Child Day. We will also be launching The Burnaby Children's 
Charter and requesting Council's endorsement.

The speakers will be Kamala Sproule, Coordinator of the Burnaby Early Childhood 
Development Table and Angie Mapara-Osachoff, the Senior Regional Program Manager in 
B.C. for Equitas, the International Centre for Human Rights Education.

We will require audio visual support for our short PowerPoint presentation and are 
planning on having a few children present to do a short presentation of the Charter.

Please let me know if you require further information.

Kamala Sproule

Thank you

Kind Regards,

Kamala Sproule, Principal of Sproule & Associates (BA, Asian Area Studies, BSW, MSW)
Burnaby ECD Table Community Coordinator and Community-based Researcher and Evaluator
Cell: 

Visit The Burnaby ECD Table at:
www.kidsinburnaby.ca or the
Facebook page at: https://www.facebook.com/BurnabyECDCommunityTable
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